
 

 

 

CAKE SALE  
Please donate cakes and 
 cookies to this fundraising 
 event.  
●  It will take place on 

         Friday 25th October after 
         school in the bottom playground. 
●  Please do not take your cookies/cakes in any earlier 

than the 25th.   
● Your cakes/cookies do not need to be 

autumn/halloween themed if you do not want them to.      
         
        Please Remember: 
●  Avoid using ingredients that contain nuts as we are a 

nut free school.  
● Note down the ingredients on a piece of paper  that you 

have used to bake your cakes/cookies with . 

  

   
   


